Hello,

As a neighbour in the area on Valley road we have many concerns about the future development. We feel as a home owner our house value will go lower. Parking issues from the apartment buildings on Gordon have already caused many problems on Landsdowne. When we purchased our home on Valley Road we were told it would be low density and homes the same design as our street. We are concerned about traffic issues, noise issues, construction issues and value of homes in the area. We do not feel to cut down all the trees from current homes is beneficial. At least if you are going to rebuild it should be low rise buildings. We hope at the city council meeting July 11,2022 this current development request is denied.

Sorry for the delay due to the internet outrage.

Michele and Gary McDonald